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DUMBARTON TRUST COMMITTEE 
 
 
At a Hybrid Meeting of the Dumbarton Trust Committee held in the Civic Space,  
16 Church Street, Dumbarton on Friday, 22 October 2021 at 2.10 p.m. 
 
 
Present: Councillors Karen Conaghan, Iain McLaren and Brian Walker. 
 
 
Attending: Adrian Gray, Business Unit Finance Partner (Corporate 

Functions); Sally Michael, Principal Solicitor; and Scott Kelly and 
Ashley MacIntyre, Committee Officers. 

 
 
Apology: An apology for absence was intimated on behalf of Councillor 

David McBride. 
 
 

Councillor Brian Walker in the Chair 
 
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
It was noted that there were no declarations of interest in the item of business on the 
agenda. 
 
 

RECORDING OF VOTES 
 
The Committee agreed that all votes taken during the meeting would be done by roll 
call to ensure an accurate record. 
 
 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 
 
The Minutes of Meeting of the Dumbarton Trust Committee held on 20 November 
2019 were submitted and approved as a correct record. 
 
 

OPEN FORUM 
 
The Committee noted that no open forum questions had been submitted by 
members of the public. 
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GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 

A report was submitted by the Chief Officer – Resources providing information on a 
grant application by Friends of Levengrove Park to the Dumbarton Trust Fund and 
making an officer recommendation for Members’ consideration. 
 
After discussion and having heard the Business Unit Finance Partner (Corporate 
Functions) in further explanation and in answer to Members’ questions, and the 
Principal Solicitor in clarification of certain matters, the Committee agreed that 
consideration of the grant application be continued to a future meeting of the 
Committee to allow the Business Unit Finance Partner (Corporate Functions) to seek 
further information from the applicant.  
 
 
The meeting closed at 2.25 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 


